
 

 

February 29, 2008 
 
 

Shelby County Supervisors Roger Schmitz and LaVon Christensen and Shelby County 
Engineer Dan Ahart traveled to the Glenwood Resource Center Campus, Glenwood, 
Iowa, to attend an informational meeting on the TIME21 2008 Transportation initiative 
and how it will affect Shelby County’s Secondary Road funding issues.  The meeting 
was scheduled from Noon to 1:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
NOTE:  These minutes are as recorded by the Clerk to the Board of Supervisors and are 
subject to Board approval at the next regular meeting. 


